
 

 

B A R A D I N E  C E N T R A L  S C H O O L  N E W S  

42 Narren Street, Baradine. 2396  :  Phone  6843 1805 or 6843 1953  :  Fax  6843 1751 
Email  baradine-c.school@det.nsw.edu.au  :   Website  www.baradine-c.schools.nsw.edu.au  

December 12th, 2017 

B A R A D I N E  C E N T R A L  S C H O O L  

NEWS  

PRINCIPAL 
 Mrs Chris Clarke 

 
ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL 
 Mrs Lizzie Horder 

 Miss Lucy Baldock 

 
HEAD TEACHERS  SECONDARY 
 Mr Matt Edwards  

 Mrs Melissa Wright 

 
ADMINSTRATION MANAGER 
 Mrs Wendy Leonard 

 
P&C PRESIDENT 
 Mrs Sharon Murray 

 
AECG PRESIDENT 
 Mr Richie Milgate 

Contacts 

Congratulations 

Trent Biles 

Paige Bissaker-Morgan 

Valarie Dunn 

Poppy Evans Prouse 

Bradley Owers 
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Principal’s News 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

Get Well Best Wishes 

Best wishes to our General Assistant Murray Munns who is 

on extended leave recuperating from a recent  medical 

episode. 

Presentation Night 

Congratulations to the following students for their excellent 

academic achievements in 2017: 

Dux for 2017: Stephen King 

1st Year 11: Samantha Owers 

1st Year 10: Nariah Cunningham 

1st Year 9:Ankica Morgan & Clinton Lennon 

1st Year 8: Madison Masman 

1st Year: 7 Alice Harris 

Academic Achievement Awards in Primary: 

Year 1: Ruby Ling 

Year 2: Lincon McConnaughty 

Year 3: Zoe Ndhlovu 

Year 4: Jake Martin 

Year 5: Jorja Carey 

Dux of Primary 2017: Poppy Evans-Prouse 

 

 

Congratulations also to the recipients  of the much sought 

after Sportsperson of the Year awards 

Secondary: Madison Masman 

Primary: Trent Biles 

Congratulations to the new elected school leaders in 

primary for 2018 

Captain: Jorja Carey 

Vice Captain: Claudia McConnaughty 

Student Reports 

The yearly student reports for K-11 were handed out last 

week at Parent Teacher meetings. 

If you were unable to attend the meetings last week, your 

children’s reports are available for collection by an adult 

from the front office. 

This is the final newsletter for 2017 with the school year 

ending on Friday for Baradine Central. 

I’d like to wish everyone a very Merry Christmas, Happy New 

Year and a safe summer vacation. 

Students return to school on Tuesday February 6th next year. 

You are most welcome to contact me on the dedicated 

principal’s phone (0472830805) during the six week break if 

you have any issues or inquiries regarding school next year. 

Chris Clarke 
Principal 
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Kalem Hinchliffe 

Effort and improvement with reading.  

 

Jayden Ryan 

Effort and improvement with reading.  

 

Sally Owers 

Effort and improvement with reading.  

 
Riley Siemsen 

Maturity, manners, responsibility and 
reliability. 

 

Savannah Carey 

Effort and improvement with reading.  

 

Katrina Gardner 

Effort and improvement with reading.  

 

Ashlee Olsen 

Application to senior studies. 

 

Samantha Owers 

Application to senior studies. 

300 PBL- Lunch with the Principal Scripture 

Congratulations 
Jorja Carey,  

Emily Murray,  
Suzannah Carey,  

Zoe Ndhlovu,  
Indiannah Carey,  
Preston Lennon  

Paula Evans. 

Primary Captains Trent Biles & Poppy Evans Prouse 

presented Mrs Henley with a lovely bunch of flowers to thank 

her for her continued support & dedication during 2017 
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Merit Awards – Week 7 
Student of the Week 

 

Lachlan Ryan 

A positive approach to his learning. 

 

Heidi Taylor 

Planning and writing a detailed story 
recount.  

 

Dusty Lennon 

Increased confidence and participation in 
science class. 

 

Brody Whillock 

A mature and positive attitude towards his 
schooling. 

 

 

Positive Behaviour for Learning 

 

Preston Lennon 

Respect-Using appropriate school 
language. 

 

Lyden Bruce 

Respect- Using appropriate language  

 

Liam Wicken 

Thoughtful participation in English class 
discussions.  

 

Jo Rawson 

Always displaying good citizenship at 
school. 

 Peter Knowles 

Making a conscientious effort to 
participate in school activities to the best 
of his ability and remove himself from 
problematic situations.  
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Wishing  you a  

Merry Christmas  

&  

a safe, happy  

holiday 
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ASPIRE 
During Week 7, 4 students from Year 8 had the opportunity to travel to Sydney for the annual ASPIRE excursion at the 

University of New South Wales. Students had to submit a 200 word explanation as to what they wanted to do after 

school with regards to Uni. The submissions selected were Madison Masman who wants to be a nurse or exercise 

physiologist, Rachael Evans who is looking forward to a career in teaching, Katrina Gardner who wishes to be the first 

in her family to receive a degree and Holly Woodham who is interested in a career in vet science. 

Students had a wonderful time in Sydney. They experienced university life, which included a tour of the enormous 

campus and sampling some of the courses available. These included Engineering and Robotics, an arts degree, courses 

in music and writing, exercise and Sports Science and Optometry. Students learnt a lot from these and were inspired 

to work hard to complete their schooling at the highest level! 

They also got the opportunity to experience some of the things that Sydney has to offer. They played bubble soccer, 

watched an outdoor twilight film on the big screen, visited the observatory and enjoyed some time in the sun at 

Coogee Beach. Student should be commended on their enthusiasm, willingness to participate and fantastic behaviour.  
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Year 5 Captain Speeches 

Last week all the Year Five students delivered their captain’s speech during a whole school assembly in the hope that 

their peers and staff would vote for them as number 1. All students encouraged voters by sharing what they believed to 

be their leadership qualities and used some very catchy lines in their speech. Congratulations to all students for their 

outstanding speeches and confident delivery in front of a large audience. 
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WHAT’S HAPPENING 

DECEMBER 

 Wed 13th Primary  100 PBL Pizza/ DVD Treat 

 Thursday 14th K-2 Santa Party & Year  3-6 Pool Party 

 Friday 15th Secondary Indoor soccer/basketball gala day-

Coonabarabran 

 Friday 15th End of Term-Holidays! 

 

February 2018 - Term 1  

Monday 5th – Staff Development Day 

Tuesday 6th  - Students resume 

Books 4 Us– School Donation 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjM7cr_s4_XAhXCu7wKHSI1BjEQjRwIBw&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pinterest.com%2Fexplore%2Finspirational-school-quotes%2F&psig=AOvVaw1dSe2KaKe2khuHNOogI1T-&ust=150914569
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December 
Valarie Dunn 6th 

Ankica Morgan 11th 

Melissa Owers 13th 

Emily Hinchliffe 18th 

Dylan Hinchliffe 22nd 

January 
Ted Matthews 3rd 

Blake Olsen 4th 

Mariah Pennell 7th 

Justin Lennon 8th 

Erika Morgan 9th 

Tyson Dunn 12th 

Ian McKenzie 18th 

Jackson Fitzgerald 20th 

Samantha Owers 25th 
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  Connect with your neighbours 
If you are fortunate enough to live with a sense of community, where 
you know the people who live near you, share experiences and help one 
another, then you'll probably agree, your life is richer for it. The Street by 
Street project is seeking community minded people to turn streets into 
communities in your area, through simple social activities. We'll support 
you to do this. Contact Irene Opper at irene@streetbystreet.org.au or 0413 
706 233. See www.streetbystreet.org.au for more info. 

mailto:irene@streetbystreet.org.au
http://www.streetbystreet.org.au/

